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Infection Prevention and Control Report June 2024 
     

Workforce Wellness 

There have been no changes in staffing. 

 

Community Engagement   
May was a busy month for respiratory viruses in the community. The lab identified covid, influenza A and other 

respiratory viruses that had common cold symptoms.  

 

Patient Centered Care 

Eight LTC residents developed cold symptoms after the activity filled Little Norway Weekend. Symptomatic 

residents were tested, per protocol, for covid, influenza and RSV and were negative. All recovered without 

complications. We held off with covid vaccinations while residents were ill and are beginning to ensure updated 

vaccination for those who want them. 

 

We are in the beginning stages of our Sepsis Recognition and Response Quality project and will be able to 

report metrics once it is up and running. This will be required for 2025. 

                                                                             2024 Hand Hygiene Compliance 

LTC 2024 Infection Prevention Metrics: 

Urinary Tract Infections (UTI): 1 

Catheter associated Urinary Tract Infections 

(CAUTI):  1 

Clostridium Difficile infections: 0 

Covid-19 infections: 0 

Influenza infections: 0 

 

Facility 

Nothing new to report. 

 

Financial Wellness 

No changes have occurred in this area 

 

Submitted by: Jennifer Bryner, MSN, RN 
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